Carson, Megan

From: John Weller <jweller@westwhiteland.org>
Sent: Tuesday, July 12, 2016 11:53 AM

To: Carson, Megan

Subject: RE: Sunoco PPP Act 167 Consistency Letter

Yes! Both of those documents would be helpful — critical in fact. Please send them along electronically if at all
possible (my mailbox is pretty big — you shouldn’t get a bounce-back).

Thx,

Jobn K. Weller, AICP

Director of Planning & Zoning / Zoning Officer
West Whiteland Township

101 Commerce Drive

Exton, PA 19341

tel: 610-363-9525

fax: 610-363-5099

www.westwhiteland.org

From: Carson, Megan [mailto:Megan.Carson@tetratech.com]
Sent: Monday, July 11, 2016 12:42 PM

To: John Weller <jweller@westwhiteland.org>

Subject: Sunoco PPP Act 167 Consistency Letter

Hello Mr. Weller,

Thank you calling me back. | believe the Sunoco PPP project will exceed 5,000 sqft of disturbance within West Whiteland
township. An E&S report and a PCSM report have been created as part of the ESCGP-2 permit application currently
under review with PADEP. Please let me know if you think these reports would meet your needs and | will send them to
you ASAP.

Thank you,

Megan

Megan Carson | Chemist I/Permit Specialist
Direct: 412.921.8963 | Main: 412.921.7090 | Personal Fax: 412.921.4040
megan.carson@tetratech.com

Tetra Tech Inc. | Site Development
661 Andersen Dr. | Pittsburgh, Pa 15220-2700 | www.tetratech.com

PLEASE NOTE: This message, including any attachments, may include privileged, confidential and/or inside information. Any distribution or use of this
communication by anyone other than the intended recipient is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify
the sender by replying to this message and then delete it from your system.



